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We are still investigating the news story as we were only aware of the news story since yesterday.  However, below are a few points.
Minaurum does not have a subsidiary named Zalamera SA de CV.
Minaurum does not own, option or have under its control, a concession called Zapotitlan 1, number 238447
Minaurum has not been contacted by the indigenous community discussed in the article nor by the author of the article.
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